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Strategic planning in the context of the 18th Amendment and decentralization

The 18th Amendment to the Constitution has changed the landscape in health. While health has
always been a provincial remit, the Federal Ministry of Health ceased to exist from 30 June
2011 and provincial departments of health have been given complete autonomy.

However, provincial departments of health are beset with numerous problems including
structural fragmentation, resource scarcity, inefficiency, lack of functional specificity, gender
insensitivity and inaccessibility.

To support devolution, WHO has developed a technical assistance plan entitled “From recovery
to development: Establishing health planning and managerial capacities" based on the WHO
health system approach model. This provides a comprehensive overview of the managerial
aspects that need to be strengthened at provincial (and district) levels for strengthening and
supporting the provincial health departments in better execution of their renewed role in health.

Health policy

Friday 17th of May 2024 02:02:31 PM



index.php?option=com_content&view=category&id=1207:health-policy&layout=blog&Itemid=1654

